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NOTICE BY THE POLK COUNTY 

COMMISSIONERS COURT 

In accordance with Local Government Code §111.0075, the Polk County 

Commissioners Court hereby gives notice of a public hearing relating to the 

budget proposed for the fiscal year beginning October 1, 2022.  The public 

hearing will be held on Monday, August 15, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. in the 

Commissioners Courtroom in Suite A of the Polk County Regional Health 

Building, 410 E. Church, Livingston, Texas. The proposed budget has been 

filed with the County Clerk for public inspection and posted on the County’s 

website at www.co.polk.tx.us  
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